
Building a Stronger Community Together:
Join Us for an Inter-professional Event

 
From the First Tooth in partnership with Northeast Delta Dental will be

hosting a collaborative dinner to enhance inter-professional communication within the

medical and dental community of Knox & Waldo Counties. The goal of this interactive event is

to introduce clinicians who are treating the local pediatric population. From the First Tooth

will provide a venue to strengthen professional relationships and facilitate a connection to

dental care within your community.  

 

 

 

 

May 15, 2019
40Paper 

40 Washington St, Camden, ME 04843
5:30 pm - 7:30 pm

RVSP by May 1, 2019 to  Audrey Patin, Apatin@mainehealth.org


